
Dear Ballet families, 


The young ballerinas are always so excited for their ballet lessons each 
week and have thoroughly loved their recent dance session. The children 
have been continuing to work towards their Ballet Show at the end of the 
term, practising their routine and ballet techniques to the music from the 
movie and stage production The Sound of Music. 


Show Date: Wednesday December 14th


The music that the ballet students have been enjoying recently is called 
The Lonely Goatherd, which is full of punchy rhythms and a very catchy 
melody, perfect to get everyone swinging their arms, hopping, skipping, 
and moving to the beat.


Well done ballerinas.


Teacher Jo

Aspace Ballet (3 to 5 years)
Wednesday October 5th, 2022 






